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Contact Information 
Director: 
Jason Murphy  
director@addigntonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Community Relations Coordinator: 
Cody Flietner  
welcome@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 

 
Healthcare Coordinator: 
Jessica Dalton  
nurse@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Culinary Coordinator: 
Alison Starman 
culinary@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Emily Jones 
lec@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Maintenance Coordinator: 
Devin Messer 
 maintenace@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 

Exceptional Care. Extraordinary Living. 

1406 E Linden Dr. 

Mount Pleasant, IA 52641 
 (319) 385-7227 

Staff Birthdays & Anniversaries 

Devin Messer - June 2nd  

Tiffany Barnett - June  17th  

Tasha McDade - June 17th  

Penny Griffin - June 16th, 2 Years 

Jason Murphy– June 25th, 4 Years 
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 Staff Spotlight  
This month’s Staff Spotlight goes 
out to our dynamic duo our Com-
munity Relations & Life Enrich-

ment Coordinators. These two work 
hand in hand to make sure we have 
amazing community events & ac-
tivities for our residents to enjoy! 
You never know what these two 
will get you into from making 

homemade dog treats to putting on 
a wig and dancing for a video or 

even moving a purple toilet around 
town! We can’t thank these two 

enough for everything that do for 
our community! 



 

Mother Nature decided to skip Spring weather altogether , but the real 
heat was happening inside during our corn hole tournament!  A toss 

here, a throw there - it was all in great fun ! 
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Well...we didn't win the coveted 2022 Small Business of the Year 
award...however, we are extremely grateful for the nomination and recognition 
we received during Small Business Week in Mt Pleasant! We want to thank the 
ones who nominated us and made us a finalist, to the sponsors who hosted this 

fabulous week in Mt Pleasant, to all who came out to our ribbon cutting ceremo-
ny last month, and finally the Mount Pleasant Area Chamber of Commerce for a 

week to remember!  

We celebrated National Nurses Week last month & we wanted to pamper our very own nurses here at Ad-
dington Place of Mount Pleasant! Emily (LPN), Kathy (LPN), and Jessica (RN) all received a hanging bas-

ket of flowers for "hanging in there" through the tough times and making our team stronger. They also 
received a commemorative Addington Place Mt. Pleasant fleece for always keeping our residents 

"comfortable and cozy  

We designated Mondays as Macaron And Mimosa Mondays in May! It so hap-
pened to be National Mimosa Day on May 16th, so we thought this "boujie" af-

ternoon was very fitting for this National Day!  


